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The applications for the training with the Italian junior national team , that will be held in
Cascia in mid-June, organized by our club in collaboration with the sector of judo of the
Umbrian Committee, are about to close. Cascia 15-19 June 2015 - Collegial with the
Italian Junior National Team Link of the website umbriajudotraining.it For infos: Leonardo
Perini FIJLKAM UMBRIA Vice President Judo Sector M. +39 3336297471
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